
 

6/3/2015  
 
Steven King 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco Ltd. / Lynnwood Disposal Tariff Filing 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Enclosed please find an adjusted page 25a from the subject tariff (4). It was recently discovered 
that there was an error made in last year’s filing during the commodity credit adjustment (TG-
141293). There were certain service levels (35 yard Roll Off containers and above extra mileage) 
that were inadvertently adjusted down to the rates that were effective prior to the General Rate 
Case finalized shortly before the commodity credit adjustment (TG-140594). These rates have been 
posted on the Commission’s website for almost a year now but since these service levels are very 
uncommon we have not had any customers request or pay for these items during this time period. 
Multi-family Roll Off customers typically opt for compactor service rather than using such a large 
open top industrial container. Given the fact that there have been no charges on these services, 
and, working with WUTC staff, we are all in agreement that the rate adjustments were made in 
error, we are asking for the attached rates to be adjusted back to those settled on during the GRC 
noted above. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Connor Vander Zalm 
Republic Services 
cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 
p. (716) 880 5859 

1600 127th Ave NE, Bellevue, WA 98005  


